
2GB 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire, 
2877 Kalakaua Avenue, 
Apt. 703, 
Honolulu, 
Hawaii 96815. U.S.A. 

Dear Mr. Maguire, 

Broadcasting Station 2GB Pty. Ltd. 

Key Station of the 
Macquarie Broadcasting Network 

Cnr. Sussex & Liverpool Streets, Sydney 
GPO Box 4290, Sydney 2001 
Telephone 20646; Telegrams: TwoGB 

August 13, 1975. 

Many thanks for your letter reporting reception of 
2GB. It's not often that we receive reports from 
your part of the world, so we were particularly 
interested in hearing about the type of equipment 
you use. 

Please accept this letter as verification that you 
received transmission of 2GB on frequency 870 KHz, 
on 21 July, 1975, between 1115 and 1214 hours GMT. 
The programme details you give correspond with our 
station log. 

Our technical staff are always interested to receive 
reports of reception from far away places, and hope 
that you continue to pick up 2GB's signal in 
Honolulu. Many thanks for your interest. 

Yours sincerely, 

R. Milne 
Chief Enqineer 


